

**LEMBAR KEGIATAN PESERTA DIDIK
(LKPD)**

NARRATIVE TEXT

Name :

Class :

No. :

Instructions for doing the LKPD:

1. Write your name, class, and number
2. Watch the video and try to understand the material
3. Do the questions given well so that you get maximum results

Let's learn about Narrative text

Watch this video about Narrative text



To get more understanding about Narrative text, read the material from this presentation



You can also read the materials directly from the [Website](#)



After you have understood the material, let's do the exercises to comprehend your understanding about Narrative text.

LET'S PRACTICE

1. Reading Comprehension

Read the text carefully.



Once there was an Invisible being who lived in a village on the shore of Lake Ontario, America. He lived in a big wigwam with his sister. There were many beautiful wigwams there. One of them was his wigwam which stood out from all the others as it had beautiful pictures painted on the sides. No one living in the village saw or spoke to The Invisible Man. All the women wanted to be his wife. They left no stone unturned but still, they could not marry him.

One day some women came to the invisible's wigwam and met his sister. They asked how they could marry The Invisible Man.

"If you want to marry my brother, you should be able to see him"

"What? Do you mean that I have a chance to see him? Tell me what I should do?" asked one of the women.

In the same village lived an ugly girl named The Rough-Face Girl. She lived with her poor father and two sisters. Her mean sisters were the apple of her father's eye. They always made her tend to the fire. She was eventually covered in scars from sparks in the fire. This is where she got the name, Rough-Face Girl.

One day, her sisters said to her father, "Father, we need the most beautiful clothes so we can marry The Invisible Man" Her father stared at them and whispered, 'Beautiful clothes? They are expensive. I can't afford them: Her sisters got angry and forced her father to buy the most beautiful clothes for them.

They said, 'Look on the bright side, Father. If one of us marries The Invisible Man, we'll roll in money. We won't live in this poor house anymore:

The Invisible's sister was still cooking while they were shaking the bell in front of her wigwam. When she opened the door, she saw two beautiful women in beautiful clothes. She greeted them and asked directly if they knew what her brother looked like. They lied and said yes, but she soon found out that they didn't.

Soon after her sisters left far The Invisible Man's wigwam, the Rough Face Girl went to her father asking for fine clothes and jewelry because she wanted to marry The Invisible Man, too. Her father told her that he had nothing beautiful left. Then she wore her dress carved with pictures of the sun, moon, stars, plants, trees, and animals. She was off to meet The Invisible Man. As she was walking to see The Invisible PN Man, people laughed and made fun of her because of her clothes. "& But she continued walking through the village and reached hiswigwam. When she met the sister of The Invisible Man, she was able to answer all questions that the sister had. The Invisible Man and his sister gave her beautiful clothing and told her to bathe in the water. The water cleansed her of her scars and made her beautiful again. She was as pretty as a picture. Finally, the two were married and lived happily ever after.

2. Answer the question below based on the text.

1. Where did the story happen?
2. How many characters are there?
3. Did her father buy a beautiful cloth for the Rough-face girl?
4. What is the ending?

3. Vocabulary Builder

Match the word with the appropriate meaning.

wigwam	sculpture
invisible	hut
carved	rich
roll in money	unseen

4. Identify the characteristics of each character in the story

- | | | |
|--------------------------------|----------------------|--------------------------|
| 1. The Rough-face girl | <input type="text"/> | Kind, patient |
| 2. The Invisible man | <input type="text"/> | Wise, obedient, creative |
| 3. Father | <input type="text"/> | Mysterious, loyal |
| 4. The Rough-face girl sisters | <input type="text"/> | Mean, selfish, unkind |